Borough of Dauphin

Council Meetings are held on the first
Tuesday after the first Monday of every
month at 7:00 PM in the Borough
Building.

(Sounders’ Eﬂﬂy

The Borough of Dauphin along with the
Historical Society is planning a 250% Founders
Day event for October 2020. If you would like to
participate in helping with this event, please contact
Dauphin Borough at 717-921-2633 for more details.
Dauphin Borough and Middle Paxton Township

residents are encouraged to participate.

Borough of Dauphin
200 Church Street
P.O. Box 487

Dauphin, PA 17018

Office Hours:
Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday
9:00 AM to 1:00 PM
Phone: (717) 921-2633
Fax: (717) 921-8106

Email

Trash Collection - Trash collection is one day per
week.  The current scheduled collection day is
Wednesday. Under the Borough contract with
Waste Management, the trucks may arrive as
early as 5 A.M. Please have your trash along the
curb by this time. If your trash is not picked up
because it was not put out on time, Dauphin
Borough will not pick up your trash. You will be
responsible for your trash until the next scheduled
pick up day. One () bulk item is permitted each
week. Bulk items include: tables, chairs, sofas,
mattresses, box spring, appliances (washer, dryer,
dishwasher, etc.), and similar items provided two
people can lift the item into the back of the truck.
Non-acceptable items include: batteries, propane
tanks, household hazardous waste, loose piles, tree
stumps, yard debris, construction demo, herbicides/

dauphinboro@comcast.net
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www.dauphinborough.org
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Michael McKenna - Mayor
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insecticides, electronics, and items containing Freon.

Dauphin Borough has purchased new playground
equipment for the Dauphin Community Park (old
school playground).  This equipment is being
purchased through a Gaming Grant obtained from
the Community Development Block Grant
Program. The playground equipment will be

installed in early spring of 2020.

David Koppenhaver - Council Pro-tem

Donald Harner - Councilman

Kevin Musselman - Councilman

Joseph Wynn - Councilman )
The Borough purchased a street sweeper which

will allow the Borough to sweep our streets
throughout the year. No parking signs will be
posted on your street a day in advance of the
sweeping. Please remove your vehicle to allow the

Trudy Koppenhaver - Administrator/
Secretary

Cindy Long - Treasurer

| Virginia Wynn - Tax Collector workers to clean your street.




